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Update: Silver Alert canceled for Brown County man
Update: A Silver Alert has been canceled for Brown County resident Robert
Anderson.  The Brown County Sheriff's Office reports Anderson returned home late
Tuesday afternoon and is safe

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

(KNZA)--A Silver Alert has been issued for an elderly Brown County man.

The Brown County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public's assistance in locating
80-year-old Robert Lee Anderson.

The Sheriff's Office says Anderson drove away from his home around 2:20
Tuesday afternoon.

He was driving a maroon-colored 2014 Ford F-150 pickup truck with license plate
275-BGU and a bumper sticker “Brown County Democrats on the rise.”

Anderson was last seen headed north on S. 7th St in Hiawatha.

Anyone who has seen or locates Anderson is asked to contact the Brown County
Sheriff's Office at 785-742-7125 immediately.
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